# Goshen Township Zoning Commission

# Regular Meeting Minutes from June 03, 2014

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Miller at 7:00 P.M.

Roll Call: Mr. Lewis, Mr. Seyfried, Mrs. Perkins, Mr. Miller, Mr. Risk and Mr. Corcoran were all present. (Mr. Corcoran is the new alternate and will not vote unless specifically noted otherwise)

The Mission Statement was not read.

Approval of the May 06, 2014 regular meeting minutes was postponed.

#### New Business

- 1) There was discussion regarding the publication of the mission statement in other places and forums. It is to be posted on the township website.
- 2) There was discussion regarding changing the August 2014 regular meeting date to Monday August 4 to avoid a conflict with National Night Out activities. Mrs. Perkins made a motion to change the regular meeting from August 05, 2014 to August 04, 2014; second by Mr. Risk. All voted yes.
- 3) There was discussion regarding possible uses of the 6 acre parcel on State Route 28. Mrs. Pappas-Swift will ask Mr. Snyder to contact neighboring owner Janet Herring regarding some possible cooperative effort.

## Old Business

1) The hiring of Compass Point was discussed. It was noted that we are still waiting on Mrs. Mohler. Mrs. Pappas-Swift will contact Mr. Snyder regarding status.

## **Public Portion**

None.

A motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Risk at 7:30 P.M., second by Mrs. Perkins. All voted yes.

Next regular meeting of the GTZC will occur at 7:00 P.M. on July 01, 2014.

These meeting minutes were authored by Eric Lutz, Zoning Commission Secretary, on June 19, 2014, and were sent by e-mail to the GTZC for review, and to the Goshen Township Trustees for consideration and review the same date.

Please notify Eric Lutz of any possible errors or omissions to the minutes at elutz@cinci.rr.com for correction.

Mr. Elben Miller, Chairman, GTZC

Cheryl Allgeyer, Fiscal Officer